
SCHOLARSHIP WINNERS  

Congratulations 2025 Scholarship Winners! 

NEA is proud to partner with both Basin Electric and Tri-State G&T to invest in the education of 

our cooperative youth. A total of seventeen (17) thousand dollars has been awarded in 2025. 

Gracie ZumBrunnen  

Rebecca Reece  

Blaise Lange Jack Hunter 

Josh Perez 

Kaylee Juhnke 

Seth Dunn Sierra Eastman 



  

Office Hours 

Monday—Thursday 

7:00 a.m.— 5:00 p.m. 

Closed Fridays and Holidays 

(New Years Day, Memorial Day, 

Independence Day, Labor Day, Vet-

erans Day, Thanksgiving and 

Christmas) 

Phones numbers for outages. 

After hours:  

SRS Dispatch  

1-800-322-0544  

During Business Hours  

307-334-3221 

Niobrara Electric Assn. 

3951 US HWY 20 

PO Box 697  

Lusk, WY 82225 

Energy use: myths and facts 

 

In the face of rising energy 

costs, consumers are looking for 

ways to reduce their energy use. 

Although there are a lot of good 

ideas out there, there also are a 

lot of misconceptions about 

what is really effective. Here are 

some of the most common 

myths and the facts to set you 

on the right path. 

 

Myth:  Screen savers reduce 

energy use. 

 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

District 1 

President  John Hester          Keeline, WY 

Bradyn Bruegger         Lance Creek, WY 

AW Manning               Lance Creek, WY 

District 2 

Vice Pres. JD Wasserburger     Lusk, WY  

Andy Barnette                          Lusk, WY 

Neal Wurdeman                         Lusk, WY 

District 3 

Sec./Treas David Keener    Marsland, NE   

Bill Wilson                      Harrison, NE 

Jim Dunn                            Harrison, NE 

 

We are a member of  

ANNUAL MEETING OF THE MEMBERSHIP 

In the lead up to the NEA’s 80th Annual Meeting, the Board of 

Directors in accordance with Bylaws appointed a nine member 

Nominating Committee (three members from each of NEA’s dis-

tricts) during their January meeting.  The Nominating Committee 

met on February 26, 2025 to place into nomination qualified and 

interested members who expressed a desire to run for election to 

the NEA Board of Directors. 

Incumbent board members AW Manning (District 1), Neal Wurde-

man (District 2), and David Keener (District 3), chose to run for re

-election. Having no other candidate interest forms turned in, 

these individuals were placed into nomination for election to the 

Niobrara Electric Association Board of Directors to be voted on at 

the Annual Meeting in May.  

More information about Annual Meeting will be posted and mailed 

to members in the coming months. Please plan join us at the 

Sioux County High School on May 22, 2025. We will conduct Co-

op business, recognize scholarship winners, former NEA General 

Manager Tony Anderson will be speaking, and much more. 

Another Scholarship opportunity is now available 


